
 
 
 

Newsletter 28            Friday 06 May 2022 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  
2021 – 2022 

 

Summer Term 1 2022 
Tues 19th April—Fri 27th May 2022 

 
Half Term 

Mon 30th May—Fri 3rd June 2022 

 
Summer Term 2 2022 

Tues 7th June—Fri 22nd July 2022 

School Closes at 1.30 pm 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012 or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org Check out our class blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 

 

 

Children in Cosmic Class begin an 
exciting intensive swim course on 
Monday.  The course will take 
place every day for the next two 
weeks. 

 
Today the children should have received their free goody bags.  
 
Starting this coming Monday morning, children in Cosmic Class 
will need to bring the following items to school every day: 
 
Swimming Costume 
Swim Hat 
Towel 
Swim goggles (included in the free goody bag) 
 
A consent form has been emailed to all parents of children in 
Cosmic Class.  

Year 1 Parents Meeting 
Friday 13th  May 2022 

 
9.00 am 

 
Parents in Heroes Class are invited to attend a 

meeting to discuss the upcoming Phonics 
Screening Check for children in Year 1. 

Children please remember to get lots of rest. 
We will be thinking about you and know that 
you will do your best. 
 
Parents, if you have not already done so, please 
read the letter that Ms Spring has sent home 
regarding the SATs arrangements  for this year. 



 

Percentage of children who read 
at home this week 

 

YR—23% 
Y1—55% 
Y2—50% 
Y3—50% 
Y4—78% 
Y5—78% 
Y6—47% 

Total number of children who 
read at home this week 

 

YR—4 
Y1—15 
Y2— 15 
Y3—12 
Y4—18 
Y5—21 
Y6—14 

Heroes Class Trip  
Science Museum 
Thursday 19th May 

Stardust Class Trip  
Science Museum 

Thursday 26th May 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
This year, we would like to renew our Parent Teacher 
Association, fondly known as The Friends of St     
Andrew’s.   
 
This is a formal, structured arm of the school         
formerly run by a hardy group of parents and staff, 
who have, over the years, used their energy to raise 
funds, plan fun events and organise outings and 
proms. 
 
If you would like to get involved we would love to 
hear your ideas about ways to help the school raise 
much needed funds, whilst having fun doing it. 
 
You can help enrich our school community. 
 
We will be looking for a Chair, Treasurer and         
Secretary but don’t be scared to get involved. 
 
If you are interested, please speak to Ms Coward and 
watch this space for further information. 


